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What We Are Learning! 

We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day on Monday 

with treats from Mrs. Hipsher. We did 

some shamrock math, made Play-Doh 

shamrocks, and even painted with 

marshmallows! We worked on the letter V 

with our HWT Program using Play-Doh, 

iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. We 

read books and sang songs about spring and 

took a walk to look for signs of spring. We 

made a kite using oil pastels, colored kites 

by shape, did a cut and glue sequence about 

chicks, and connected the dots by number 

to see a bird in a nest.  In Religion we 

talked about the season of Lent, Holy 

Week, and Easter. In Art Class they 

painted a cross with their fingerprints. 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 22 – No School                                   

March 25-April 1 – Spring Break                     

April  2 – Classes Resume                                

April  3 – Pre-K Egg Hunt *                               

April  4 – Spring Pictures                             

April  8 – No School/Solar Eclipse                                      

April 10 – PS, PK, K Parent Info Night 6 pm     

May  20 – Pre-K Graduation 6 pm ** 

When we return we will celebrate Easter 

and Show and Tell will be on Wed, April 3rd.  

Snacks for our next week back:             

Monday-No School                             

Tuesday-Ty’s 5th Birthday                

Wednesday-Mrs. Steckler                     

Thursday-Silas                                        

Friday-Vivian  
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Notes: 

*Pre-K will be having an Easter egg hunt on Wednesday, April 3rd. Please send in a dozen plastic 

eggs filled with wrapped candy (all peanut free please) by Tuesday April 2nd. Please tape the 

eggs shut so they don’t spill out. You will not need to send in a basket as we will be making our own 

bunny bags. 

**Our Pre-K Graduation will be on Monday, May 20th at 6 pm in church. We will be ordering caps 

and tassels soon! More information to follow. 

Have a wonderful Spring Break and Happy Easter!! 
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